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Alleged impersonation of ICO official by 
fraudster in Kenya 

      
      

  
 

 
 
London, 27 October 2021 ‒ The International Coffee Organization (ICO) has recently 

learned, through reports in the press, that an individual claiming to be an ICO official, by 

the name of Caroline Karanja, has allegedly engaged in fraudulent activities. According 

to these reports, Ms Karanja has defrauded hardworking coffee producers and 

organizations in Kenya with contracts worth hundreds of thousands of dollars. The ICO 

has no knowledge or any engagement whatsoever with Ms Caroline Karanja, and strongly 

condemns the actions of this individual.  

 

The ICO fully supports the people of Tharaka-Nithi and the Kenyan authorities in their 

quest for justice and is at the disposal of Kenyan authorities for any information they 

may require in their quest for justice. The ICO reserves itself the right to take legal action 

against the individual and strongly cautions anyone to not to attempt to engage in any 

activities on behalf of the International Coffee Organization unless formally authorized. 

 

*** ENDS *** 

 

NOTES TO EDITORS   
 
International Coffee Organization 
The International Coffee Organization (ICO) is a multilateral organization supporting exporting 

and importing countries to improve the sustainability of the coffee sector. It provides a high-level 
forum for all public and private stakeholders in the sector; official statistics on coffee production, 
trade and consumption; and support for the development and funding of technical cooperation 

projects and public-private partnerships. 
 
More information 
press@ico.org and/or follow our social media: Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn and Instagram 
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